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June 21, 2017
Dear UUP Members:
The UUP Member Services Trust Fund rolled out the Hyatt Legal Plan this past January with an open enrollment that was extended through March 31, 2017. Since then, we have received numerous requests from members asking if they could still participate in the legal plan.

After discussions with Hyatt Legal we were able to reach agreement on an enrollment provision for those who want to enroll now.

You can enroll now for coverage through December 31, 2017; however, the full annual premium is due with the enrollment application. Payroll deduction is not an option for this special enrollment provision.

Please note that the annual open enrollment will begin in November 2017 for coverage effective January 1, 2018 (payment available by payroll deduction).

Attached please find a summary of the Hyatt Legal Plan, along with the special enrollment form. Please complete the enrollment form and select the plan in which you would like to participate. Please make checks payable to the UUP Member Services Trust.
If you have any further questions, please contact the UUP Member Services Trust Fund at 800-887-3863.

Sincerely,
Doreen M. Bango 

Fund Administrator
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